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11 February 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Pastoral Information Workshops and Parents Informat ion Evening – Tuesday 8 March 2016  
 
The issue of consent has been raised with us a number of times recently by students in Years 10 - 12 and 
we do feel the need to increase a real awareness and understanding of its meaning to empower the 
students to manage their relationships successfully and safely.  To this end we have invited outside 
speakers in to speak to the students in Years 10 and 11 here at Bishop Wordsworth’s School and the same 
talk will be delivered to Year 10 and 11 girls at South Wilts Grammar School. These workshops will take 
place on Tuesday 8 March during periods 3 and 4.  For your information, the students in Year 12 will 
receive a joint session at South Wilts at the end of the afternoon. 
 
There will then be an opportunity for parents of boys in Years 10, 11 and 12 to join us for a meeting in the 
evening at South Wilts Grammar School. This will be in the Main Hall at 6.30pm. 
 
If you would like to attend this parent information meeting, please return the reply slip to Mr Podger or e-
mail: drp@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Podger        
Acting Head of Middle School    
 
 

�-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please return the slip below to Mr D Podger by Friday 26 February 2016  
 
Pastoral Information Evening at South Wilts Grammar  School - Tuesday 8 March 2016 
 
 
Sons name .………………………………………………………     Form  …………..  
 
I would like to attend the information evening and would like ...................... seats. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………….. (Parent/Guardian)  
 


